
  

 

 

Just a reminder to all students, there are no early dismissals during final exams.  You will need to stay in 

your class the full time of the exam.   

 

Attn seniors:  The last day to order tickets through Mrs. Spellman was yesterday, June 5th.  Anyone who 

needs extra tickets, may get them on the afternoon of the 9th after practice, as well as Monday, June 12th.  

Everyone will get the tickets they need. 

 

Locker cleanup in the 11/12 building will be on Tuesday June 6th and Wednesday June 7th. Please remove all 

trash from your locker and place in the bins located in the hallway. Return all textbooks to your teachers so you 

do not receive an obligation. Have a great summer! 
 

Senior exams only will be today, Tuesday, June 6th.  This is a full day.  Our underclassman exams will start on 

Wednesday, June 7th, and that is when we will start with 11:50 early dismissals.  We will be running two sets of 

busses on all ½ day exams.  If you come in only for the 2nd exam, please be at your bus stop two hours past your 

normal time of pickup. 

 

If you worked Chowder fest and Merchant Mart in the past and want to work it again this year, please see Ms. 

Conley in room 220 for a Veteran Application. The Chamber of Commerce is accepting early applications for 

veteran workers first and then will open applications in the fall to others. Volunteer space is limited this year, so 

get your veteran application in to reserve your spot.  The Chowder fest weekend is September 30th and October 

1st.  

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

      STUDENT BULLETIN  

    TUESDAY – JUNE 6, 2017 

, 2012 

 


